
 

 

 

December 2019 

 

Fellow Fishers 

DECEMBER MIX AND MINGLE 

The December Mix and Mingle is on SATURDAY, 14TH DECEMBER 2019. 

This will be our Christmas function and Annual Awards presentation.   

Starting at 5 pm, this will allow time for a bit of fishing or a swim. 

The Club will provide sausages on the BBQ, smoked fish, a ham, potatoes and buns, ice 

blocks for the kids.  Please bring a salad. 

There will be a dessert competition.  Make your favourite dessert and the winner will be 

decided by popular vote. 

Children’s Santa sack – parents bring a small gift with child’s name on it and put it in the 

sack for “Santa” to give out. 

Spot prizes – raffles – lots of Christmas music and Larry might even bring along the 

karaoke!!!  

This will be a fun event for all the family. 

Please RSVP (with numbers) to Kath (021 066 3803) or Sheila (021 201 9718) by 

Wednesday 11 December. 

FROM THE WEIGHMASTER 

The biggest fish last month was a 3.725 kg Trevally caught by Jill Reid.  Congratulations 

to Jill, who wins a $25 voucher.  

To be eligible for this you need to be a member of the 

Club. 

To weigh in your fish, take it to Millers Meats in Waipu, 

get a printout of the weight and contact the weighmaster 

– Cliff (432 7071) or Larry (021 185 5415). 

MANGAWHAI CHALLENGE – FRIDAY 15TH AND 

SATURDAY 16TH NOVEMBER  

We did it!.  We are again the proud holders of the Bream 

Bay Challenge Cup. 

The competition was held on Friday 15 November and 

Saturday 16 November.  Earl and Cliff braved the 

weather on Friday night.  Earl caught the two best fish 

weighing in at 5.245 and 4.145 kg. 

 



 

BREAK IN 

We recently had an incident where someone tried to break into the clubhouse through 

the roller door.  This has now been repaired, but we would like everyone to keep an eye 

out for suspect activity and report it to a committee member. 

RANGIPUTA TRIP 

Richard Dobbinson won the OTL tee shirt for the heaviest fish at Rangiputa with a 

5.82kg snapper. 

CLUBHOUSE HIRE 

We have been working on a revised contract for hiring out the clubhouse now that it has 

been smartened up a bit.  This will be on our website when the details have all been 

finalised.   

The venue is in a great location and we are keen that it should be used.  Members of the 

Club are entitled to a discounted hireage rate. 

Earl manages the hiring of the clubhouse, so contact him in the first instance – 021 024 

26927 or 09 432 0152. 

MEMBERSHIP CARDS 

A reminder to members that if you present your membership card at Hunting & Fishing 

Okara, you will get a 10% discount on all non-sale items.   

Commodore Graeme and the Crew. 

 

 

THE CREW (and how to get hold of them) 

Commodore:   Graeme Giles – 021 118 4816 or 432 1537 

Vice Commodore:  Earl Pennington – 021 024 26927 or 432 0152 

Secretary/Treasurer: Kath Barber – 021 066 3803 or 432 0472 

Weighmasters:  Cliff Bailie – 432 7071 

    Larry Andrews – 021 185 5415 or 432 0213 

Committee:   Sheila Jackson – 021 201 9718 or 432 0235 

    Andrew Whyte – 027 276 5015 or 432 1159 

    Mark Deacon – 021 280 1424 

    John Barber – 021 454 764 or 432 0472 

 

Email:    waipuboatandfishingclub@gmail.com 

Website:   www.waipuboatandfishingclub.com 

    WaipuBoatandFishingClub 

 

 

mailto:waipuboatandfishingclub@gmail.com
http://www.waipuboatandfishingclub.com/
https://www.facebook.com/WaipuBoatandFishingClub

